
Thursday 12 December 2024 
This week’s PB4L Focus: Celebrating Success

This week, we celebrated both individual and group successes. Students shared their achievements 
in class and learned to offer supportive compliments to their peers. Recognizing and celebrating the 
efforts of others fosters a positive learning environment. 

Ask your child what they’ve celebrated this week! 

He aha te tupu i Tirimoana!  

Dear Parents / Kia ora e te whānau,
This will be our last school newsletter for the year. 
We wish all our learners, families, and staff a safe, happy, and relaxing summer break. 
We look forward to seeing you in the new year, ready for more exciting learning 
adventures!

School finishes on Tuesday 17 th December at midday-(12pm) 

Please make sure you plan for your child to be at home from the afternoon of the 
17th.

Children may wear non-uniform 
clothes on this day 

Former Tiri Students
Last week I attended Rangeview Intermediate prize giving and was 
pleased to see many former Tiri students receiving awards. 
Special congratulations to Kingston Lin and Yokiko Sakuma who won 
the top academic awards, and to Jakob Hollier who won the top 
sports award. 
Other notable recipients included Zac Tolley, Kobra Ghaznawi, Zhan 
Anderson, Bersube Dube, Jason Toleafoa, Hope Buckingham, Raiyyan 
Rahman, Kymahnyi Hauraki. 

Board end of year messages 
The Tirimoana School Board would like to congratulate all learners, staff, and families on another 
successful and rewarding year. 
Board elections will take place in September 2025. This is a great opportunity to be involved in shaping 
the future of our school community. More information will be shared closer to the time.
Thank you for your ongoing support, and we wish you all a restful and joyful holiday season.
End of year reports presented at last night's board meeting.

Board End of Year Report 2024.pdf

PRINCIPAL’S END OF YEAR REPORT.pdf

https://drive.google.com/file/d/102460jwbHZmO570jz9PzYWFqsY5LsSCT/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-qwLpM8MKBS8aAieWIHJx7EzrR0ZoZWW/view?usp=sharing


Congratulations to all our students on their progress and achievement 
over the school year. We hope that parents were able to celebrate their 
children’s learning on Monday of this week when end of year school 
reports were sent home. 
Congratulations also to all of the students in Year 4 to 6 classes that 
received special end of year certificates, cups, trophies and awards at 

our Awards Assembly on Wednesday. These students stood out for their teachers, and merited special 
recognition. Our awards covered all the rich aspects of school learning. These included academic awards, 
sporting awards, performance and cultural awards, languages awards and school CARE values and 

citizenship awards. Many of these awards were presented to our Year 6 students.  

 Congratulations to our 2024 Award Recipients

Ngā Manu Taiko o Te Mata Justyss Courtney
Esmee Body      

Pasifika 
Leadership
             

Rome Hipa
Moringa Christensen
Senior Excellence certificates
Reuben-Eli Tatu-Natiso 
Penny Chapman

Te Whatukura o Tangaroa
Kaelyn Davie

Les Coupes 
Françaises

Dhairya Thakker
Sophia Virak

Te Kotiate o te Kaitataki 
Tamatane
Top all round Maori or Pasifika boy, 
demonstrating excellence in leadership, 
performance, academic success and 

participation in school life. 

Rome Hipa

Music 
Awards

 Zoey Goodier-Luo
Reuben-Eli Tatu-Natiso      

Te Kotiate o te Kaitataki 
Tamahine
Top all round Maori or Pasifika girl 
demonstrating excellence in leadership. 
performance, academic success and 

participation in school life. 

Kaelyn Davie

CARE 
Citizenship 
Awards Addison Vorster

Grayson Quach

Sports Award Rome Hipa 
Bethel Dube
Runners up:
Karlos Simeti
Emma Tolley

Excellence in 
Art 

Liana Young
Sunny Huang 
Mason Boyd
Thomas Stuart
Mayer Pohio

Tirimoana Speech cup Rome Hipa JK Reading Amalie Stone

Excellence in Mathematics

Harinikaa Senthilkumar
Dhairya Thakker
Jaspar Yu

Jerry Yu
Rydan Shih
Justin Zhang

Zoey Goodier-Luo
Vivian Zhang

Excellence in Literacy 

Amalie Stone 
Dhairya Thakker
Cameron Elliott
Esmee Body

Rydan Shih
Jaspar Yu
Sunny Hung 

Natalia Tolich
Avalee Wealleans
Zoey Goodier-Luo
Harinikaa Senthilkumar

Striver Award
Awarded to Year 6 boys and girls who consistently achieve at their 
personal best, but are not always the highest achiever, and who apply 
effort with self motivation. Also has a consistent attendance record .

Cameron Elliott

Zoey Goodier-Luo



Endeavour 
Awarded to our top Year 6 boys and girls who consistently achieve  
at their personal best. They started Tirimoana as a Year 1 learner. They are 
recognised across their syndicate for their high academic achievement and  

social behaviour.   

Karlos Simeti

Yolanda Gear

All Round High Achiever
Awarded to a Year 6 boy and girl for consistent all round high achievement 
across the curriculum. They are visible in the school through their 
involvement in many extra-curricular activities. They are a leader for their 
peers and in the school.

Carter Dunn

Emma Tolley

Natasha Divich Academic Award
Awarded to a Year 6 boy and girl for top 
academic achievement across the 
curriculum.

Dhairya Thakker

Harinikaa Senthilkumar     

Christmas Raffle Winners

2024 Christmas Raffle Winners

1st prize Large Christmas Tree of gifts Ollie Fredricsen      

2nd Prize Nescafe Dolce Gusto Coffee Machine plus Vouchers  Alice Luangsinhotha

3rd Prize Nescafe Dolce Gusto Coffee Machine plus Vouchers Nat Gear

4th Prize Chilli Bin with Picnic Blanket Mike Eyon

5th Prize Wireless Ear Pods Jess Rutherford

6th Prize Alexa Amazon Echo Dot Kayla

7th Prize Christmas Goodies Karen Kiss

8th Prize Bodyglove  Skimboard Shanaya       Rm 20

14 x Prizes



Rania                   Rm 18  Arona          Rm 27

Yuvaan                Rm 11 Sunny           Rm 27

Lilly                     Rm 27 Kaleb  B       Rm 18

Colleen               Rm 13 Elan             Rm 20

Caleb & Layla  Rm 17 and 5 Mahina       Rm 8

Nataleya           Rm 25 Kiahn and Keziah  Rm 10 and 20

Beauden           Rm 21 Isabelle            Rm 18

Thank you to everyone who bought a raffle ticket for supporting the school 

Term 1 2025 After School Hockey
We plan to enter Hockey Teams from Tirimoana to play in Term 1. 
We will let you know more information at the beginning of next year. 
Thank you
Miss Telfer

Start Smart in 2025
The school year starts on Monday 3 February with an opportunity for students to attend one of the ‘drop in’ 

sessions. You and your child are welcome to come in anytime between 9-00am-10.30am OR 12.30pm-1.30pm  for 

your child to see their 2025  teacher and to spend time in their new classroom.

These drop in sessions were initiated last year and the school received positive feedback. It was noted that children 

were more confident to start the new school year. Parents are asked to stay with their child.



Fun After Three
Fun After Three is looking for a parent to work 5 mornings,
 7.00.am-8.30am starting  from 3rd February 2025.
If you are interested please contact Tracey on 027 249 2428

Carpe Diem Kids Holiday Programme brochure

(PRINTABLE) Flanshaw Holiday Programme 20242025.pdf

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1asbLXnNon_u1kvZmpgMCExdEQY3_Hmow/view?usp=sharing


west-wave-summer-holiday-programme-2024-25.pdf

West Wave Pool and Leisure Centre

                                                               
          

https://drive.google.com/file/d/14E-nvjs8TeMgnxayTi9T7kEJTAcNgagE/view?usp=sharing



	West Wave Pool and Leisure Centre

